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Many  who paddle through canoe country one week a 

year fantasize about living here year round. This account 

throws a healthy dose of reality into that romantic image. 

No matter what the lifestyle or where you call home, 

every place has its challenges. Living in the Northwoods 

is no exception. Hopefully, life on the Gunflint Trail and 

Saganaga Lake will return to normal this spring. It's still 

a beautiful, wild place for us all to enjoy.

“Saganaga Six,”

“Saganaga Six,”





“Irv, look! The fire has 

reached the south end of your island, and is already 

here in the bay!”





We are grateful to God for His intervention and for all 

the prayers that were answered.
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